			Dear partner, 









			[bookmark: _GoBack]As Faculty of Bioscience Engineering (Ghent University, Belgium) we are honoured to have an exchange cooperation agreement with your institution. Especially since it gives both our students the opportunity to enjoy a life-enriching study experience abroad.

Therefore, we are happy to present some more information and a taste of the Ghent atmosphere for students who might consider Ghent as an exchange destination. Video materials are available too.

In order to help students decide on their future plans, our exchange team will also host two presentations + Q&A session (MS Teams) on Thursday 16 December 
1. Students interested in the morning session (9-10am CET) are invited to leave their e-mail address here.
1. Students interested in the evening session (5-6pm CET) are invited to subscribe here.
We would greatly appreciate it if you could bring this invitation under the attention of your students.

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

The team of the International Training Centre
Faculty of Bioscience Engineering, Ghent University, Belgium 









